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•Comments:  

Mr. Rivera:

Enclosed with this FAX is a copy of ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE dated 08/23/2001, that was served on the office of Arizona Governor Jane D. Hull, and the office of the Arizona Attorney General for State of Arizona. (5 pages)

Additionally enclosed is a copy of a letter from your office, sent in your name, dated March 31, 1999, to Mike Bradford, U. S. Attorney, Texas. (2 pages)

I make special note that FBI agent Kim Kelly on three occasions contacted your office requested indictments per issues revolving around this matter, and three times he was declined by the AG from your office that he spoke to. This is in direct contradiction to the points and implied cause for action as stated in your letter of 03/31/99.

The recent developments as disclosed in the attached NOTICE, I hope will expedite immediate and personal involvement on your part, to assist. Your assistance is urgently requested. I can be reach by phone at 520 445-3532.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation in this matter,

Walter J. Burien, Jr.
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